
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 19
th
 November 2013 

 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

This term we are really enjoying learning all about fairy tales and traditional tales with a forest as the setting. The 

children have now learned about Little Red Riding Hood and The Gingerbread Man, and will begin talking about and 

exploring the story of Hansel and Gretel. To celebrate what the children have learned so far during this topic, and their 

culinary skills, we would like to invite you to a gingerbread taste testing session on Thursday 5
th
 December, at 2.45-

3.15pm.  

 

During this time, the work that the children have produced during Little Red Riding Hood and The Gingerbread Man 

will be available for you to look at, as well as their freshly baked gingerbread to share with you! 

 

If you are able to visit us to share the children’s work, could you please fill in the reply slip below by Friday 29
th
 

November 2013. 

 

Thank you for your continued support with the children’s learning and understanding throughout this topic – children 

have been so keen to share books from home with forests as settings, and we have even shared books that children 

have written themselves. This home learning has been invaluable to the children, and has encouraged them to really 

think about the stories and characters, as well as further their love of books and reading. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher    Head Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

  

     Taste Testing Session-5
th
 December 2013 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

I can/cannot attend the Year 1 taste testing session on 5
th
 December 2013. 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
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